
 

 

To slow the spread of coronavirus and protect our community members’ health, Scappoose Public 

Library is making thoughtful decisions to close the library beginning Monday, March 16. The Library 

will continue to accept books and materials returns in the book drop located outside. As a reminder, 

online services will still be available, such as e-books and e-audio books. In addition, overdue fees 

will not be charged during this closed period. Staff will be at the library 10-6 Monday through Friday 

during this period to answer phones. Check our website or Facebook page for updates. We will re-

evaluate the situation in our county the week of March 23
rd

 and decide whether to reopen. 

www.scappooselibrary.org 

www/facebook.com/scappooselib/ 

Phone: 503-543-7123 

If your group has a meeting room reservation in the next 10 days, you may reschedule, cancel and 

get a refund, or hold your meeting at your own risk. Call us to make arrangements. 
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